
From: Sue Harman
To: Appeals; Stacey Kotlar
Cc: ; Ed Harman
Subject: development permit application: 23D176
Date: December 6, 2023 3:04:49 PM

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Development Permit Application: 23D176
Appellant: Hao Zhang
Landowners/Applicants: Ruijiu Gu and Hao Zhang
Legal: Plan 1412800, Block 8 Lot 5, Ptn: SE07-22-01 W5M
Appeal Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 @ 2:00 PM

Name: Susan and Ed Harman
Email:
Address: 
Phone: 

We understand that our neighbor Hao Zhang has applied for a business
license for a Dog Grooming facility.  

We also understand that some of our other neighbors believe this specific
license could be used to run a kennel and are therefore against the
application. We are assuming that this is wrong; a specific business license
could not be used for a different purpose.
We fully support Hao in her applications for a Dog Grooming facility and
wish her well in this business venture.

Yours sincerely,
Ed and Susan Harman

-- 
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